
Notice is hereby given, that Online Bids…

Line item bids for the Porterville Unified School District, Student Nutrition Department, will be received by the Porterville

Unified School District’s Student Nutrition Services Department via online platform (vendorregistry.com), on behalf of

the District’s Governing Board, the bids may be received before and up to the following times:

All bids to be uploaded and submitted Friday, August 25, 2023 before 12:00 p.m. via online platform.

Each bid must be in accordance with the specifications, as approved by the Governing Board of the school district.

Copies of the approved specifications may be obtained from, and proposals submitted to the Student Nutrition Office at

the above below. The school district will adhere to the California Administrative Code whenever possible. Excerpts from

these codes are available at the Purchasing Office.

The Board will not consider or accept any bids from vendors who are not licensed to do business in the State of

California.

The Board of Trustees, of the school district reserves the right to reject any and all bids, and to waive any irregularity in

any bid received, and to be the sole judge of the suitability of the items and services offered.

The school district shall furnish a standardized bid form to each prospective supplier. Suppliers must submit their bids on

the forms provided. Bids not presented on the forms so furnished, shall be disregarded. Items will be awarded based on

an item per item basis. (Items must comply with federal regulations 7 CFR Parts 210 and 220)

The bids must be uploaded to the vendor's profile on vendorregistry.com and submitted via the online platform using the

submit bid option. Bids shall be received on, or before, the day and hour set for receiving of the bids. It is the sole

responsibility of the supplier to see that the bids are received in proper time. Any bid received after the scheduled time

shall be returned to the supplier, unopened.

All usages are estimates and cannot be held as absolute requirements. Pursuant to Education Code, Section 39644 and

81644, bids may be extended for up to two (2) additional one-year periods under the same terms and conditions. Any

questions concerning the bid requests can be made by emailing the Assistant Director of Student Nutrition Services at

palderete@portervilleschools.org.

Porterville Unified School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer

Paul Alderete

Assistant Director, Student Nutrition Services

900 W Pioneer Avenue

Porterville, Ca 93257

On behalf of: GOVERNING BOARD OF TRUSTEES, Porterville Unified School District

Nate Nelson Ed.D., Superintendent


